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September 12, 2021 

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends of Holy Family Parish 

Welcome to our Parish. 
 
 

CWL Meeting for Tuesday, September14, 2021. 
 
CWL invites all the women of the parish to our September Meeting. 
Fall meeting.  
 
When: Tuesday, Sept. 14  
Time: 7:00 pm  
Location: The Fernie Family 
Centre and via Zoom.   
 
We have an 
informative meeting scheduled 
with a spiritual meditation, 
discussions about the fall tea, and rescheduling our 100th 
anniversary celebration dinner.   
 
Please phone/text Regina (250-423-9154) for the Zoom link.  
 
 
 

1. Please Follow the Safety 
Protocols 

 

2. Please write your contact 
information, phone number and 
email address (contact tracing) 

 
 
 
 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4th Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4th Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

 

Finance-Collections 

September 5, 2021 

Actual Year-to-date: 
$39,568.82 

Target Year-to-date: 
$43,200.00 

Achieved: 92% of YTD 
target 

 

Pilgrimage of Faith Appel -2021 

Our Goal: $17,250.00 

Year–to-date: $5,315.00 
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Catechism Classes Announcement 
 
Catechism classes to begin Sept. 29th.  
 
Alive in Christ is a family/ parish catechism program that allows students to join in person or online in 
a thoughtful and accepting format.  It is age appropriate and can easily be taught in a classroom 
situation or else with parental support at 
home.  The student book is comprehensive with 
stories, games, and questions.  Our tentative start 
date is Sept. 29; this is subject to the availability of 
volunteers to serve as catechists.    Please register 
your school aged children for catechism classes 
and offer to volunteer to teach a class by phoning 
the parish office.   
Students preparing for reconciliation/communion 
should have attended catechism classes for a 
minimum of one year prior to enrolling in the sacrament program.   
Please contact the volunteer coordinator, Regina, (250-423-9154), if you have any questions.   

 
 

 

Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at 5pm 

  Broadcasted at the same time. 

 

 

Communion after Mass in Fernie 

for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church 

6:00pm to 6:30 pm 
 

Holy Family Parish. Interac e-transfer Donations. 

 
When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer donation. 

Please send them to: 

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org 
 

Please include your envelope # 
Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be directed in the message box of the e-transfer. 

For example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, or if is 
to be split between two or more of these. 

Donations will be automatically deposited directly in the Holy Family Parish bank account when the transfer is made. 

Password is NOT required to make the transfer. 
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Classroom Space Available for Rent 

Fernie Family Centre  

 

Clean, bright, windows, air conditioned, private. 

 

Room 5 400 square feet 

Room 22 580 square feet 

Room 23 610 square feet  

Call (250) 4236127 for a viewing and details. 
 

  

The Fernie Family Garden Recycling Program  

 
Holy Family Parish would like to inform you about the outgoing fundraising 
recycling program.  

Everyone is welcome to participate and support the Fernie Family Garden.  

 

 

Beer/Pop/Juice/Water   

Bottles and Cans 

                             Drop off any time 

Where: Shed besides the church. Place the recycling by the shed. 

Please access the shed through the back alley until further notice.  

 

 

 

 

Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to 
your email request accordingly.  
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